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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO WELCOME

HIS EXCELLENCY, AMBASSADOR OSCAR MAÚRTUA DE ROMAÑA,

 MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF PERU

PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 7-5-M/ 527

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council to ask that a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for Wednesday, December 14, 2005 to welcome Ambassador Oscar Maúrtua De Romaña, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru.

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C. December 5, 2005
To the Chair of the
Permanent Council of the
Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
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